
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The Autumn term for our adult language conversation evening classes will begin on Monday 26 September. 
These are run by our external team of experienced and enthusiastic tutors, many of whom are native 
speakers. The learning environment is relaxed and informal and all classes take place on the BWS site. 
 
If you would like further information about the language classes available and how to book a place, please 
visit the school website. If you have any queries, please contact me on evening@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Please note that there will be limited parking available on site in the evenings as a result of the building 
work. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Nikki Miles 
School Secretary & Head Master's PA 
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